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The Rockefeller Foundation
1133 AVENUE OF THE AMERICAS, NEW YORK, N.Y.10036

CABLE: ROCKFOUND NEW YOR
TELEPHONE: (212) B69-850

March 23, 1983

Dear Dr. Lahav:

On behalf of The Rockefeller Foundation, I am very pleased to
tel1l you that your research project, An Intellectual Biography of Israe
Former Chief Justice - Simon Agranat, has been selected for an award ir
this year's Humanities Fellowships Program. The budget for your projet
has been approved for the amount of $25,000.

We would appreciate a brief note of acceptance as soon as pos
ble. We will also need to know the starting date and duration appropr
for your fellowship, and whether you wish the award to be made direct
to you or through your institution. If you prefer to have the grant
ministered through your institution, you should request that a letter
sent to us from an appropriate officer specifying that the institutic
will accept the award without overhead charges.

I am glad to be able to send such good news to you, and to
gratulate you on the excellence of your project. We look forward to
porting you through its research and writing.

Sincerely yours,

Moetle &5

Alberta Arthurs
- Director for Art
i fi and Humanities

Dr. Pnina Lahav
32 Welland Road GRS
Brookline, Massachusetts 02146 3Q§
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